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Impact Volleyball Club Transitions to New Era 
The best of the past and a vision for the future 

 

Oshkosh, WI — March 31, 2023 — Impact Volleyball Club is transitioning to a new era with 

Spiketown USA.  Although the changes will be effective as of the start of the 2023-2024 season, both parties 

are working diligently to prepare for a smooth transition and successful season to follow.    

Impact Volleyball Club 

Impact VBC was created to provide a fun and highly competitive form of club volleyball. The club has 

successfully rewarded its members with advanced skills training and tactical instruction in a positive learning 

environment. Through training, members have learned basic fundamentals and techniques of volleyball, as well 

as more advanced strategies to become successful, confident, and highly skilled volleyball players. Impact VBC 

has provided a safe and fun environment that fostered growth as athletes, teammates, citizens, and a lifelong 

love for the sport of volleyball. Over the years, Impact has grown in competitiveness and offerings while 

maintaining a family-hub culture. 

Spiketown USA 

Spiketown USA has provided opportunities for families in underserved areas to participate in club 

volleyball.  In addition, since its inception, directors Braeden Melton and Jon Ellmann have been creating a 

model that is centered around the development and evolution of all parties involved.  We believe strongly that 

players, families, coaches, and administrators all have an opportunity to develop via the conduit that is youth 

athletics.  Spiketown USA will utilize an age/developmentally appropriate curriculum in the areas of sports 

psychology/human performance, strength and conditioning, and principle-based volleyball training as a 

framework for that development. 

The Launch 

 Effective immediately, Spiketown USA will be working to solidify staffing, facilities, and event 

schedules for the 2023-2024 season.  The official launch of all public facing information will take place on June 

1, 2023.  All parties involved are committed to this change, and excited to benefit from the best of the past and 

the vision for the future. 

### 

For more information, press only:  Braeden Melton and Jon Ellmann 

spiketownusa@gmail.com 

For more information on Product:  www.SpiketownuUSA.com 


